
 

The FFC MVPA Board of Directors is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Frank R. Coppola, III of West Palm Beach FL and 
the Eastern Region as FFC MVPA Interim President. 

Frank is a graduate of Gettysburg College with a degree in 
Business Management.  His early career from 1996 – 2004 
included work on Wall Street as a Commodities and Equities 
Trader.  In 2004, he formed a residential construction company 
named Coppola Brothers LLC, later incorporated in 2005, which 
was named for his two sons, Mitchell and Joseph, both of whom 
are Eagle Scouts.  

Coppola Brothers LLC originally specialized in residential and historic renovations and 
construction management and now includes commercial construction projects as well. 
The company’s area of operations include Florida, New Jersey, North Carolina, and 
Vermont.  Notwithstanding his company’s many awards, Frank is a certified Florida 
Certified Master Builder (FCMB), which indicates a proven track record of building 
expertise, business stability, integrity and exceptional customer service.  

Frank has a great deal of leadership experience outside of work life, currently serving as: 
1.) 2022 Metropolitan Builders and Contractors Association of New Jersey - President; 
2.) Gold Coast Builders Association in Florida – Second Vice President; 3.) Florida Home 
Builders Association PAC – Vice-Chair. He also has served the Boy Scouts of America as: 
1.) Committee Chair; 2.) Eagle Scout Advancement Coordinator; 3.) Washington Crossing 
Council Property Committee.  Additionally, Frank was recently nominated to serve on 
the Palm Beach County Building Code Advisory Board, election pending.  

Frank has a strong interest in 
military vehicle preservation.  He 
owns a M-Series 5 Ton truck 
which is a Coppola Brothers work 
horse and he participates in 
events with the FFC MVPA Eastern 
Region. 

His long experience as founder 
and owner of his own successful 
business and as the Chairperson of the Metropolitan Builders & Contractors Association 
of NJ and as FHBA PAC Vice-Chair made Frank a desirable individual to serve as Acting 
President of the FFC MVPA.  We are honored to have him act in that capacity until the 
upcoming FFC MVPA Elections in December 2022 where the Office of President will be 
filled for the 2022 – 2024 term.   

Our warmest FFC MVPA welcome to Interim President Frank R. Coppola, III.  


